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Comments:

I support this bill on principle and suggest that this be broader than just regarding the
Medical Board. Too often in our state boards, commissions and individuals on those bodies
overstep their authority and the law. It leads to unfair application of the law and a sense
of entitlement to those bodies and their members. This is often misused to the detriment of
legitimate business in Hawaii to satisfy political agendas.

I hope this bill is passed so law is law and not a matter of personal interpretation.



